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Senator: McLucas, Jan 

 

Question:  

 

Maybe Mr Booth if you could provide on notice the list of allied health services that each 

proponent was hoping to delivery.   

 

 

Answer: 

 

These three GP Super Clinics were still in the planning stage and therefore had not finalised 

operational plans or the recruitment of clinical service providers, so the specific services and 

operating hours for each clinic had not been confirmed. 

 

 

 

 

 


